
 

 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyilvánosan Működő Részvénytársaság (8143 Sárszentmihály, Árpád u. 1/A.; hereinafter 

referred to as “Company”) hereby informs the honorable Investors that the MASTERPLAST Employee Stock 

Ownership Program Organization (hereinafter: the MRP Organization) has informed the Company that it plans 

to acquire the MASTERPLAST ordinary shares required to complete the Company's 2022-2023 Employee 

Stock Ownership Program as follows: 

A) The purpose of the acquisition of MASTERPLAST ordinary shares by the MRP Organization is to provide 

the share coverage required for the implementation of the Company's 2022-2023 Employee Stock Ownership 

Program. 

B) Number of shares to be acquired: 110 000 pieces 

C) Maximum amount of money allocated to the Program: Actual market value of 110 000 ordinary shares. The 

financial coverage required for the acquisition of the shares has been provided by the Company to the MRP 

Organization. 

D) Period of trading regarding to share acquisitions: Regarding to the shares acquisition the period of purchases 

of the shares: 3 May 2022 to 30 June 2022. 

E) Place of trading: Budapest Stock Exchange. 

F) Duration of trading: within the period set out in sub-paragraph 3 of paragraph D) above on any of exchange 

trading day until the acquisition of the total number of shares under paragraph B). 

The Company will keep the honorable Investors informed of the notifications received from the MRP 

Organization regarding the completed share purchases. 

 

MASTERPLAST Nyrt. 

 


